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Enrollment in courses and programs may be limited to students meeting properly established prerequisites 
and co-requisites. 

The College may restrict enrollment in a class or program because of limited staff, space, or equipment, or by 
because of other regulations or government guidance. Enrollment is also limited for some programs, e.g., 
Aquarium Science, Emergency Medical Technology, Medical Assisting, and Nursing, because of special 
admission requirements. 

 

 


